
HARTMAN & ASSOCIATES, INC. 
engineers, hydrogeologists, surveyors & management consultants 

Troy Rendell 
Division of Water and Wastewater 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Company 

Dear Mr. Rendell; 

April 6 1999 HAI #98-058.00 

ASSOCIATIES 

As per my telephone conversation today with Paulette Dewberry concerning her report to legal and 
the rescheduled customer service meeting in Docket No. 980778-SU I have heen authorized to 
request an additional thirty (30) day extension. Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Company feels this 
additional time is needed so as to finalize the loan application needed for all the construction work 
(inflow & infiltration and relocation of the two percolation ponds) into this s t a f f  assisted rate case. 
We have decided not to include any cost associated with the possible relocation of the perc ponds 
in the docket. If the DEP insists that the perc ponds be relocated we will petition the FPSC for a 
Limited Proceeding" at that time. It is critical that we move on and finalize this proceeding. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at once 

Cc: Ken Knowlton 

Very truly yours, 

Hartman & Associates, Inc. 

Charles K. Lewis 
Senior Management Consultant 

RECEIVED 

Florida Public Service commission 
Division of Water and Wastewater 

DOCU M E N i I I U b! I; C R - 0 AT E ZOI EAST PINESTREET SUITE lono . ORWNDO.FL 3 ~ x 0 1  

344603 Ai'R-9S 
TELEPHONE 407) 839-3955 - FAX (407) 839-3790 - wwwconsulthai.ro 

I:Winance\CKL\CrookWSC\egal.doc 


